
During the Level 5 Lockdown period from December
2020 to February 2021, ShareRidge worked hard
behind the scenes to ensure that the project, once
reopened, would continue in as smooth a manner as
possible.

We developed plans to ensure the Health and Safety
of both the general public and our construction
workers. We planned and revised our construction
methods to minimise any disruption to stakeholders,
residents and local businesses and to ensure all
Covid-19 guidance was adhered to at all times. 

Works on Parnell Street began from Monday the
22nd of February from Wood Quay to River Lane.
Works resumed on a phased basis along Cabey’s
Lane and Bindon Lane the following week.
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The feedback on the completed works to date has been very
positive from local businesses and residents. Compliments have
been made with regards to the materials being used and the
quality of the workmanship.

Since the site reopened, Parnell Street has been one of the main
focal points. Works have been centred on the area from Wood
Quay Junction towards Cabey's Lane. A large amount of civil works
were carried out, with concrete poured for the paving to be laid. 
 This flow of work has worked well, with over 50% of civil works on
Parnell Street substantially complete.

Maintaining pedestrian and business access while works were
carried out has been a top priority. We endeavored to ensure that
all the businesses along this busy street were inconvenienced as
little as possible.
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While working on Parnell Street, we also began to carry out civil and
paving works on some adjoining lane ways. Over the last 9 weeks this
work has progressed at speed and seven of the lane ways in this phase of
the project are now substantially completed or reopened. 
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We look forward to continuing work on this exciting project for Ennis and we promise we will continue
to work with the community to ensure minimum disruption for maximum long-term benefits. We would

like to take this opportunity to thank you for your co-operation to date.
 

Should you have any queries or would like more information on the project, we host daily clinics for the
public at our site office at 82 Parnell Street. Due to Covid restrictions these are by appointment only. To
make an appointment email ennispublicrealm@shareridge.ie.  Alternatively, you can contact the team

on the details below.
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Over the coming weeks, works will continue in:
Brewery Lane
Post Office Lane
Westbys Lane

Bindon Lane
Parnell Street
Cooke's Lane
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